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Windham Technical Advisory Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

 
4-19-06 

 
Attendees: J Gross, Jacques Borcoche, Carl Heidenblad, Greg Cappiello 
Excused: Alan Carpenter 
Absent: Eric DeLong 
 
 
Meeting called to order 7:20PM 
 
Minutes of 3-15-2006 approved.   
Volunteer Awards presented. 

Verizon will present to the BOS their new FIOS service on Monday May 8.  The 
TAC will be in attendance. 

Discussion on the purchase of 10 new Dell’s for the Town was had.  The TAC 
would like more beforehand information regarding this type of purchase in the future to 
provide input. 

The DNS changes need further activity in order to accomplish the goals set last 
meeting.  J suggesting adding yet another short domain and alias it to the other current 
domain names to ease typing. 

The April 10th email sent to the BOS regarding the TAC’s offer to assist in the 
High School infrastructure planning was reviewed.  No response received as of yet. 

 TAC replaced the temporary library data backup hard disk with a more reliable 
Hitachi drive. 
 
Next Meeting  May 17,  7 PM.  Nesmith Library. 
 
Meeting adjourned  8:20 PM 
 
Hardware work completed 9:20 PM 


